
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UUpdate May 24, 2019 

The Week Ahead 

 

Friday, May 24 

6:00pm  4th Friday Game Night (M-as available) 6-9pm 

7:30pm  Roy Zimmerman Concert (M) 7:30-9:30pm 

Sunday, May 26 

9:15am  UUFN Bistro (OB) 9:15-10:15am 

10:30am  Worship & Religious Education 

11:45am-12:45pm Social Justice Comm (OB) 

12:15-1:30pm Labyrinth Walk - Remembrance (M) 

Monday, May 27 

7:00  Yoga with Dona Zingaro (W) 7-8pm 

Tuesday, May 28 

7:00pm  Worship Committee (Bd) 7-9pm 

7:00pm  4th Tuesday Chalice Circle (OB) 7-9pm 

Wednesday, May 29 

9:00am  Panera Coffee Group 

5:00pm  Property Administration Meeting (B) 5:00-6pm 

5:00pm  Property Strategic Leadership Planning (B) 5-6pm 

6:30pm  Zen Meditation (TP) 6:30-8:15p 

Saturday, Jun 1 

9:30am-12:30pm  Safe Serve course (M) 9:30am-12:30pm 

 

 

Upcoming Service 

 

May 26 – In Memoriam 

Rev. Paula Maiorano 

Although the long weekend vacation aspect tends to dominate the 

plans for Memorial Day, it is still very important to take time out to 

remember and reflect on those who have given up or are willing to 

give up their lives for the rest of us. This service helps us to do that. 

_________________ 

 

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship  

of Newark, Delaware 

A community of spiritual seekers inspired to 
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Remembrance Labyrinth Walk, Sunday May 26 12:15-1:30pm. 

Our medium-sized labyrinth will be available for walking to 

remember those who have served our country and remembering our 

loved ones who are no longer with us. Please join the Labyrinth 

Committee in this peaceful, meditative walk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Chalice Circle –Monday, June 3rd, 7-9pm. The themes are 

Curiosity and Beauty. Please send RSVPs by 5pm, Sun. 6/2 to 

chalicecircles@uufn.org. If you come without having done an 

RSVP, please be sure to be on time. 

 

 

A new Safety Team has been formed at UUFN. The current  

participants have been working to upgrade the overall safety and 

security of our home.  If anyone is interested or skilled in any 

aspects of site security or safety, please let us know. Email the 

Operations Admin, Leidy Guerrero at officeadmin@uufn.org; Title 

the email: Safety Team.   

Currently, we are looking for a skilled locksmith to collaborate on 

a possible project. If this sounds like you or if you know someone 

who is willing and able, please let us know by also emailing the 

Operations Admin, Leidy Guerrero officeadmin@uufn.org; Title 

the email: Locksmith.  

Thank you, UUFN Safety & Security Team 
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Rev. Paula's Farewell 

June  16, 10:30 Sunday Service 

Potluck Luncheon to follow 
Please save the date and plan to join us for Rev. Paula's last service 

at UUFN and a farewell potluck luncheon. The Fellowship Com-

mittee will provide the main dishes (chicken, pasta). We ask that 

you bring side dishes and desserts to share. This event will replace 

the June “Second-Sunday” Potluck. Contact the Fellowship 

Committee or Nancy Plummer 

New Bylaws and Other UUFN documents Online 

Some documents such as the Seven Principles and the UUFN Cov-

enant inspire us. Documents such as our bylaws may not inspire us 

as much. However, they are essential to any democratic organiza-

tion. They carry the accumulated wisdom of many organizations 

who have dealt with situations similar to ours as well as lessons 

learned by us. We are working to make the UUFN bylaws and other 

documents available online at our website. 

To download a copy of the new bylaws adopted on May 5, go to our 

website (http://uufn.org), open the About Menu, select Our Govern-

ance and click on the appropriate link or link directly to 

http://uufn.org/about-us/our-governance/. Other documents such as 

the Long Range Plan, Board Minutes and the Lay Leadership Tree 

can also be found there. Eventually we hope to have our policy 

statements available for download on this page as well. 

Delaware Pride Festival  

Saturday, June 1, 2019 from 10 AM to 5 PM 

Join members of the Delmarva Cluster congregations in attending 

the Delaware Pride Festival at Legislative Hall in Dover. Cluster 

UU congregations will have tables there. And, for the first time, this 

year there will be a parade from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM. Join us 

for a great day! Food, music, great people and FREE parking and 

admission. 



 
Summer Solstice- Coyote Medicine Drum Circle  

Friday, June21⋅7:00 – 9:30pm 

Summer Solstice Celebration outside, with fire ring, drumming 

and a fire ceremony. Possible pot luck. definitely s'mores. 

Contact: Nancy Plummer 

 

 
Volunteers needed! 

2nd Annual Ethnic Cultural Heritage Celebration  

 Saturday, June 29, 2019 from 11 am-4 pm 

Join us to celebrate the diversity of cultures in Delaware during 

Immigrant Heritage Month with family friendly activities and per-

formances. Sample our food, hear our music, see our dances! 

Volunteers needed!  

Contact Nina pumkenpy@aol.com or Guat-Lian 

stillrabbitclan@gmail.com 

UUMAC Family Camp July 7-13 UUMAC residential family 

camp for UUs, including YOU! Loved by kids of all ages, this is a 

peak life experience for those who have attended. No kidding! 

Located on a college campus in Eastern PA, someone else cooks 

AND cleans: vegan, vegetarian, omnivore. See www.uumac.org  

 

 

Need to submit an article? If you need to announce anything in 

the Order of Service, The Weekly UUpdate, The Monthly Connec-

tions, or the UUFN Website just go to http://UUFN.org/willa and 

fill out the form! There's even a space to upload an image! 
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